
From: INFORMATION REDACTED  
Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 11:00 AM 

To: elections <elections@westsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Subject: Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places - Consultation Response 

 
 
I am writing in response to the consultation requested on the review of polling 

districts and polling places. 
 

I have no comment to make on the adequacy of the polling place in my polling 
district (Culford). Culford Village Hall appears to be reasonably convenient to voters 
and to have reasonable parking and access for disabled voters. 

 
It is unclear whether the review has the power to consider whether to merge polling 

districts. If it does, my suggestion would be that the separate polling districts of 
West Stow and of Wordwell be combined with that of Culford into a single polling 
district. Currently there is a single Parish Council for Culford, West Stow and 

Wordwell, and it does not make sense for there to be 3 tiny separate polling districts 
comprising a single Parish Council. 

 
Kind regards 

 
 
INFORMATION REDACTED 
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